

October 11, 2012



Dr. Dan Jones
President and Chief Executive Officer
Texas A&M University-Commerce
P.O. Box 3011
Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Jones:

Thank you for your letter of July 19, 2012, notifying the Commission on Colleges that Texas A&M University-Commerce is offering a Master of Science degree in Computational Science, effective September 1, 2012. The University currently offers a Master of Science degree in Computer Science.

Since the program does not represent a significant departure from your approved curriculum, we accept the notification and require no additional information.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/LBA:efk

cc: Dr. Roseann Hogan, Associate Provost, Institutional Effectiveness and Planning

Dr. Rudolph S. Jackson